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National Parks Review 
Report by Chief Executive 

 
Purpose:  This report updates Members on the work of the Chairs’ Group in 

compiling a response to the National Park Review. 
Recommendation: The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Chairs’ Group, 

further refines the draft response to the National Park Review 
contained in Appendix 1 taking into account comments from all 
Members and submits it to Defra as the Authority’s response. 

  
1.1 At the last meeting of the Authority Members unanimously resolved: 

  
(i) That the Chairs’ Group together with the Chief Executive consider and 

provide a robust response for submission to the Review Team based 
on the eight areas required of the team and guidance from Members as 
indicated. 

 
(ii) That a report be brought back to the Authority for consideration in 

November. 
 
1.2 Two meetings of the Chairs’ Group have been held to discuss the response 

the National Park Review and Appendix 1 contains the current version of a 
draft response. 

 
1.3 Members are invited to discuss the draft response and identify any additional 

points for inclusion in the Authority’s response. A further meeting of the Chairs’ 
Group has been arranged for further discussion and refining the document. 

 
 
 
 
Background papers:  None 
Author: John Packman 
Date of report: 12 November 2018 
 
Broads Plan Objectives: Multiple 
Appendices: Draft response to the National Parks Review 
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